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We had the
most

amazing
time in our

BalletLORENT
workshop.

We were very
lucky to receive a

visit from Mary
Murdoch as part

of our History
work. 

It was brilliant to
see all of the

artefacts that she
brought. 

In our writing lessons, we have
looked at Flat Stanley. We were

very surprised when he was
posted to us at the start of our
unit so we decided to take him

on a tour of Oldfleet!

In computing, we have
looked at presenting

data and information.
We especially loved

creating branch
databases. 

This half term
we held our
exhibition all
about Mary

Murdoch and
the suffragettes.

 We have loved
discovering all

about Hull’s first
female doctor!  Y
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